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The Olympia Garden Club has a long history of creating wreaths, centerpieces, memorial pillows, 
and mug designs during the holiday season. This fundraiser provides grants to schools and club 
revenue. This annual project begins planning stage in September, has workdays in November and 
the sale and pickup of wreaths, memorial pillows and arrangements in late November or early 
December. 


